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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’
Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.HONS P.G.C.E, NPQH

bfmail@hwbcymru.net
Headteacher Update October 7th 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,
McMillan Coffee Morning

Thank you again to everyone who donated cakes or attended our School Council Coffee Morning. We raised an amazing £180 for this worthwhile cause. Diolch!
Visit to Maes Garmon

Two children travelled with Mrs Shickell to Ysgol Maes Garmon on Wednesday, where they took part in a range of activities to further develop their Welsh skills. They had a thoroughly enjoyable day, meeting children from other schools and were made to feel very welcome. Thank you to Mrs Shickell for accompanying them on this trip. 
Harvest Service

Our Harvest Service will take place at 9;30 am on Wednesday 12th October at St Michael’s Church. Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. We ask for donations of tinned or dried food, to be brought into school on Wednesday morning. These will then be donated to the Flintshire Foodbank. Thank you
School Council Uniform Shop

The School Council are planning on setting up a Second -hand Uniform Shop. If you have any items, in good condition, which you would be able to donate, so others can benefit, we would be very grateful if you would donate these to school. 
Healthy Snack

Junior children are encouraged to bring a healthy snack to school each day. This should consist of fruit or vegetables. No Nut products please. We encourage children to bring in a drink’s bottle for water each day. Please do not send fizzy drinks into school. Diolch.

World of Work Workshop

We are looking for parents/carers/grandparents or community members to invite into school to talk to our children about the jobs that they do. If you would be willing to donate an hour of your time, to inspire and encourage our children about their future careers, please contact the school office and ask to speak to me. Thank you for your support.

Learning Powers

We have recently introduced the children to our Brynford learning powers (as below.) These are designed to help children to think about the four purposes when involved in their learning. Please see the attached sheet for more details. 
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Clubs next Week

Monday: Sports Club Years 3-6

Wednesday: Drama Club Years 3-6
Thursday: ECO Club: Years 3-6

Thursday: Activity Club: Years 1 and 2

Parents Evening

Parents Evening will take place on the following dates, in school.

Tuesday 25th October: Years 3-6.

Wednesday 26th October Reception, Years 1 and 2.

Please ensure you have returned the forms requesting time slots. Diolch
Frawddeg Yr Wythnos

Faint o’r gloch ydy hi?
Mae hi’n……………………….

Have a good weekend,

Kind Regards,
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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